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Letter from the Board of Education 
December 22, 2020 

 
 
Denise Wood 
President, NDTA 
3137 Barons Road 
Nanaimo, BC V9T 5W5 
 
RE: Board Correspondence 
 
Dear Ms. Wood, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated December 4, 2020. It was received at the December 16 
Regular Board meeting and I was directed to respond on behalf of the Board. 
 
We recognize that the safety of educators are top-of-mind as you advocate for all your 
members. We also appreciate the recommendations brought forth in your letter. Our 
educators have shown to be resilient and committed to every students’ learning through 
a particularly challenging time. A job well done to them all! 
 
I have taken this opportunity to share this letter with the Superintendent and the 
Learning Services leadership team. We have discussed your recommendations while also 
taking into consideration the direction placed on all school districts by the Provincial 
Health Officer and the Ministry of Education. 
 
In addition, the TTLC Board representatives and senior staff look forward to discussing 
this further at our meeting on January 7, 2021. 
 
All the best to you and the executive team this holiday season! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charlene McKay 
Board Chair 
 
  

 


